
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Proposal #P2016-01 
 
The City of Salem is seeking proposals for a used dump truck.  The unit shall be cab and 
chassis with dump body.  Dealers may submit proposals for one or more vehicles, as they 
may feel warrant consideration under these guidelines.  The dealer is to submit a detailed 
listing of equipment and vehicle description to allow for consideration by the Salem City 
Council.  Please provide a photo of the complete unit with each proposal.   
 
Guidelines for the truck unit: used 4x2, single rear axle truck with approx. 33,000 GVWR 
rating, white in color, with diesel motor, automatic transmission,(Allison 3000series) 
preferred, and air brakes.  Guidelines for the dump body unit: + 12’ dump body.   
 
Please return proposals to the Salem City Clerk by Monday, February 29, 2016 at 4:00P.  
The City of Salem reserves the right to purchase via proposal based upon merits of value, 
and not cost basis alone, as decided by City Council.  Plans are for the purchase decision to 
be made at the March 07, 2016 City Council meeting and a purchase order issued shortly 
thereafter.   If you have any questions regarding this, please contact Salem City Hall. 
 
 
John Pruden 
Public Works Department 
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